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SIAS INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY

August 1%

Dr. Ricardo Pama
Secretariat General, AUAP

Re: Nomination of Second Vice President of AUAP
Dear Dr. Parma,

On behalf of Dr. Shawn Chen, | am writing you this email to inform you the nomination of
the Second Vice President of AUAP.

We are glad to nominate MD. Sabur Khan, Chairman of Daffodil International University as
the candidate for the Second Vice President. After these years working with Mr. Khan, we
found he is very committed to help promote AUAP to a higher level. His experience in
International Higher Education and vision for AUAP’s future development is what we need for
AUAP.

After serious consideration, we believe Md. Sabur Khan is the best candidate for the Second

Vice President of AUAP.

Sincerely,
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Julian Yue, on behalf of Dr. Shawn Chen
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